

## Town of Truro NEWS RELEASE

695 Prince Street Truro, NS B2N 1G5

T: 902-895-4484 F: 902-893-0501 www.truro.ca

January 14, 2014

Truro, NS – Truro Town Council does not support the decision made by Canada Post last month to eliminate door to door delivery in urban centres.

Council has reviewed the information on the decision by Canada Post and Council members have also attended a recent "town hall" style meeting, during which residents voiced their concerns.

"Losing the downtown post office was a blow to the town, and to now lose door to door delivery...it's a real concern, especially for those with mobility issues" says Mayor Bill Mills.

If residents have questions, concerns or would like to express their opinion on the elimination of door to door mail delivery service, please note the following contact information:

## CUPW Truro Local

truro cupw@hotmail.com

Canada Post, Truro

897-3341 ext. 2005

## Federal Minister responsible for Canada Post

The Honourable Lisa Raitt Corporate Secretariat, Canada Post 2701 Riverside Drive N1150 Ottawa, ON K1A 0B1

## MP for Cumberland-Colchester-Musquodoboit Valley

Scott Armstrong, 893-2455

scott.armstrong@parl.gc.ca

Ottawa Office Truro Office

446-S Centre Block 18 Willow Street, Suite 101

House of Commons Truro, NS B2N 4Z4

Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6 \*all letters to MP's are delivered postage free

Contact: Amanda Smees

Communications Officer asmees@truro.ca